SDC: Notice of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 
On 01/04/2015, Song Da Consulting Joint Stock Company announced notice of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:

1. Location: Conference Hall of the Company, No. 495, Nguyen Trai Street, 1st floor, G9, Thanh Xuan Nam Ward, Thanh Xuan District, Hanoi City.

2. Time: 7h30, Saturday, 18/04/2015

3. Participants: Shareholders who are named in the list closed on 24/03/2015

4. Related documents: (posted on the website of the Company: www.sdcc.com.vn)

5. Procedures for participation:

To be convenient for organization and reception, it is recommended that Shareholders should confirm participation or authorization with the organizing committee before 14h 17/04/2015.
+ Fax: 043 854 5844


+ Tel: 043 854 2209 (see Mrs Bich Thuy)

Please bring ID card (or passport) and authorization paper (if any) when attending.

This notice can replace invitation letter in case valid shareholders do not receive the invitation letter. 

